University of Buckingham Law School PhD Scholarships


In celebration of The University of Buckingham receiving its Royal Chapter on 11th February 1983, the University has created a new Scholarship Scheme for outstanding applicants for research degrees.

From 2026, the RC40A scheme will be renamed ‘The University of Buckingham 50th Anniversary’ Research Scholarship scheme (U50A), in recognition of the 50th anniversary of the University’s incorporation in 1976 as the University College at Buckingham. 

Awards will be made to candidates with excellent academic profiles and professional potential: normally, a distinction at master’s level and/or in the master’s dissertation project/dissertation element, and a strong CV and outline proposal.

Consequently, The University of Buckingham Law School in delighted to invite applications for two full time PhD positions in its vibrant department. 

The main focus of these two scholarships is to support research in the areas of Banking and Fintech, Artificial Intelligence, Cyber Law, Law and Technology and/or Intellectual Property albeit the invitation is open to any other area of Law which fits within our programme offering.  

These two positions come with postgraduate and undergraduate teaching assistant roles within the department. 

For further information and how to apply please follow these two links 

https://www.buckingham.ac.uk/admissions/bursaries-and-scholarships/royal-charter-40th-anniversary-scholarship/ 

https://www.buckingham.ac.uk/courses/research/phd-law


For informal enquiries contact Professor Adolfo Paolini  adolfo.paolini@buckingham.ac.uk 

We look forward to receiving outstanding applications. 

Professor Adolfo Paolini
Associate Dean of Law 
